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August 19th, 2024 

 

Dear GCC Members, 

We hope this le<er finds you well. As part of our ongoing efforts to ensure our cooperaFve remains 
compliant with evolving laws and regulaFons, as well as to align our policies and procedures with current 
and future board pracFces, your Board is proposing several changes to our ArFcles and Bylaws. These 
changes are intended to provide clarity and protecFon for all members while enhancing the 
cooperaFve's operaFonal efficiency. 

The proposed changes to the ArFcles and Bylaws are a<ached. These proposed changes are essenFal for 
maintaining our cooperaFve’s integrity, ensuring compliance with legal requirements, and adapFng to 
technological advancements. We encourage all members to review these changes thoroughly. We have 
included a copy of the current Garden City Coop ArFcles and By-Laws as well. 

These proposed changes will be voted upon at the Annual MeeFng held on December 10th, 2024. Any 
quesFons or concerns regarding these proposed changes should be directed to the Board of Directors. 
The Board can be contacted directly or by email at board@gccoop.com.  The Board is fully supporFve of 
these proposed amendments and asks for your affirmaFve vote at the Annual MeeFng.  Your 
parFcipaFon and feedback are highly valued as we strive to improve our CooperaFve for the benefit of 
all members. 

Thank you for your a<enFon to these important ma<ers. We look forward to seeing you at the Annual 
MeeFng. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Tyler Hands 
Board Chairman 
The Garden City Co-op, Inc.  


